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TO PLACE AN ARTICLE IN THE FRIDAY TLC CONNECT NEWSLETTER FOR A CHURCH MINISTRY-RELATED EVENT,  
YOUR REQUEST MUST BE RECEIVED IN THE MINISTRY OFFICE BY 10:30 AM ON WED. PRIOR TO THE PUBLICATION.

Welcome to  
The Log Church 

Sunday - March 16th!

WHERE ARE YOU RUNNING? 
Jonah 1 
This Sunday we begin looking at 
the great adventure Jonah had 
while he was fleeing the Lord. 
How do we avoid the things God 
has called us to do? Does it 
matter?

TLC TLC 
CONNECTCONNECT

The TLC Youth Ministry Group  
will be serving food.

Saturday, March 15th
10:00 AM - 4:00 PM

at the strip mall where Common 
Goods and Andy's Restaurant 

are located, downtown Crosslake. 
Youth, can sign up to earn money 
with Pastor Mike.  We hope to see 
you there!  Invite friends to come 

support the youth and  
enjoy amazing food!

Have you ever wanted  
to be in a parade??

For anyone walking the full length, 
look for the float downtown at  

Town Square and arrive  
no later than NOON.

All others find yourself a space 
along the parade route and as 
we come through the area, feel 

free to jump on the trailer to help 
assist or walk alongside  
until the end of the route.

Please bring umbrellas or rain gear.

Fish Stories

ABIDE
An evening of worship & prayer

Monday, March 17th
6-8:00 PM • Sanctuary

Please join us!

Fish Stories

THE LOG CHURCH IS GOING TO 

Camp Shamineau  
July 20-25!

•	 Trailblazer (Gr. 3-6) ..................... $545
•	 Voyager (Gr. 6-9)......................... $545
•	 Ranch Hand Horse Camp (Gr. 6-9)....$750
•	 Junior High Island (Gr. 6-9).......... $475
•	 5-Night Tenderfoot (Gr. 1-3) ........ $545
•	 Rock Ridge Trekkers (Gr.4-6)...... $395

REGISTER ONLINE AT: 
www.shamineau.org

Early Bird Registration:  
Pay in full by Aprl 1st and  
receive a $20 discount.  

Campers register according to the grade 
they are in for the 2024-25 school year.

Friday - March 14, 2025
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Anchor Youth Ministries  
Online Auction  

Fundraiser
Money goes 
to fund the 

Summer 2025 
Disaster Relief 
Trip to Moore, 

Oklahoma

AUCTION STARTS: 
Sunday, March 16  
at Noon
AUCTION ENDS:  
Sunday, March 23  
at Noon

32auctions.com/anchorauction2025

https://shamineau.org/
https://www.32auctions.com/anchorauction2025


YOUTH GROUP 
WED., MAR. 19TH
I am ... the Good  
Shepherd
This metaphor is seen a lot in the 
culture and, though a powerful 
one, I think we miss part of it's 
profound nature since we are, by 
in large, not an agricultural society 
like they were in the first century.  
We'll dig this meaning out more 
and see what Jesus means.

Wednesday  
Night

Snapshot

MEAL Mar. 19thMar. 19th

An evening meal will be served 
from 5:30-6:30 PM in the 
Fellowship Hall.  We suggest a 
donation of $5.00/person or a 
maximum $10.00/family.  
This week we will be serving:  
Popcorn Chicken, Tater Tots, Corn, 
Pears, Lemonade, Cookies.

THIS COMING WEEK  
SUNDAY - MARCH 16TH 
	 9:00 AM	 Pre-service Prayer 
	 9:30 AM	 Worship Service 
	10:45 AM	 Choir Practice
MONDAY - MARCH 17TH 
	 6:30 AM	 Men's Growth Group 
	 6:00 PM	 ABIDE Worship
	TUESDAY - MARCH 18TH	  
	 6:30 AM	 Men's Bkfst Bible Study 
	 9:30 AM	 Bone Builders  
	 9:30 AM	 Women's Bible Study 
	10:30 AM	 Women's Bible Study 
	 7:00 PM	 AA Group	
WEDNESDAY - MARCH 19TH 
	 5:30 PM	 Wed. Night Meal 
	 6:00 PM	 Youth Group  
	 6:30 PM	 Grace-Based Marriage	
	 6:30 PM	 KIDS Club 
	 6:30 PM	 Women's Bible Study 
	 6:30 PM	 Men's Bible Study
SATURDAY - MARCH 22ND  
 	 7:00 AM	 Men Prayer & Pickleball

"Let all that I. am praise the Lord; 
with my whole heart, I will praise 
his holy name." Psalm 103:1 
{GNT}.
At the time I knew three things 
about Sandy. She was fun and 
she loved Jesus and music. When 
she came to me and said that she 
really wanted to join the choir and 
asked if she could sing with them 
for Christmas, I quickly replied, 
"Yes, we would love to have you 
join us!" She then told me that she 
only had one note, H-flat. (For you 
non-musical folks, there is NO 
H-flat!)
I learned a lesson that day. You 
may think that it was to not answer 
so quickly, but it wasn't. I was 
reminded that God doesn't ask for 
perfection. He doesn't look and 

DEVOTION - Be Like Sandy!
submitted by:  Julie Urich

listen to us through a critic's eyes 
and ears. He sees our heart! He 
hears with love! He wants US!
How many times have you avoided 
helping with something at church 
because you didn't feel "qualified"? 
You wouldn't be perfect? Maybe 
it's in children's ministry. Maybe 
the worship team. Maybe even the 
choir! I would ask you the same 
thing I asked Sandy that day. Will 
you use your H-flat to the glory of 
God? Will YOU (fill in the blank) to 
the glory of God? What's stopping 
you? Do it! Trust God and let Him 
take care of the rest.
Oh, and Sandy did sing with choir 
that year. She was maybe even the 
"star''. Not with her H-flat but with 
the glow on her face as she gave 
God all her praise.

If you haven't already ...
Please take a moment to return 
the "Breeze Text Messaging 

Approval Form".  
Call the office if you missed the email.  

Thanks to the many  
responses thus far!  

CHOIR REHEARSAL  CHOIR REHEARSAL  Hope to see you there...
Choir will begin rehearsing again on Sunday, March 16th, following 
worship, in the sanctuary. We will be preparing a  
song for worship on  
Sunday, April 27th. 
All who love to sing  
are invited! 

PLEASE NOTE
Wed., March 26th

There will be no meal or programs
PIZZA WITH THE PASTOR  

SUNDAY, APRIL 13TH  
following worship service

Pastor Troy will be hosting a 
meal for approx. 12 people in the 
Fellowship Hall every 6-7 weeks. 
This is for people interested in 
getting to know more about the 
church and it’s ministries. 
If you are new to The Log Church, 
this is a great time to get plugged in. 
Due to the 12 person limit 
you must RSVP to jaqlyn@
crosslakeefc.org or call the church 
office at 218-692-4141.


